
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:   July 19, 2024 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT # 1 – ON-CALL UNDERWATER HARD HAT DIVING 
SERVICES 

 
The Harbor Department’s On-Call Underwater Hard Hat Diving Services 

Request for Proposals is amended through this notification as described below: 
 

Please review the Revised Request for Proposals. The revised version includes 
the following documents: 

 

• Attachment 1 - Pile Wrapping 

• Attachment 2 – Water Depths 

• Legible CEC Form 50 
 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Department’s website 

and www.rampla.org for any RFP revisions or answers to questions prior to 
submitting a proposal in order to ensure their proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.portoflosangeles.org/business/contracting-opportunities/requests-for-proposals
http://www.rampla.org/

